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 Oh wow - this is November! 

A very chilly week and more to come. Please make 

sure your child has a coat in school as we go out to 

the playground in all weathers.  

This week Year 2 children completed their 

Phonic Screening Check and were all brilliant - well 

done Year 2. Year 1 visited the Science Museum and 

had an amazing time and Reception planted spring 

bulbs in Victoria Park. Year 6 have now finished their 

two weeks of daily swimming and walking to and from 

the Olympic Park so they are tired but pleased with 

their progress in the water. 

The Imagination Playground equipment is in 

full use now up on the roof. The children really are 

being imaginative and already working brilliantly in 

little teams.  

In our assembly we learned a little about how 

the money raised for Children in Need is spent, and 

thought about how it helped to ensure all children 

enjoy their rights. Chisenhale raised £365 by coming 

to school in our pyjamas - thank you.  

Hope the weekend is good - embrace the cold! 

Sharon 
 

 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Ayman and Nina 

Broccoli – Madina and Thomas 

Curly Kale – Leah and Hayley 

Beetroot – Akram and Esme 

Basil – Jaineel and Kason 

Thyme – Mikaeel and Aggie 

Mint – Safwan and Luca 

Lavender – Zaheerah and Kaiyed 

Cherry – Ayaan and Lois 

Rowan – Maeve and Tommy 

Oak – Renee and Mohammed 

Willow – Ismail and Jack  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
Tuesday 30th November, 2.45pm in the School House, school 
dinner taster session for parents 
Thursday 9th December, 9am for coffee, children will sing at 
9.15: Year 1 singing carols in the playground – parents 
welcome to join us for coffee and mince pies 
Friday 10th  December: Year 2 performances, one in the 
morning at 9:15 and one in the afternoon at 2:15 – there is an 
allocation of two tickets per child – more details to follow. 
Monday 13th  December, 9am in the library: times tables 
workshop for Year 4 parents 
Wednesday 15th December, Christmas lunch for the whole 
school, with crackers and festive music. Wear your Christmas 
jumper or party clothes! 
Friday 17th December – last day of school. School closes 2pm 
Please collect children at these times: 
EYFS at 1.40pm 
Year 3,4,5 and 6 at 1.40pm 
Year 1 & 2 1.50pm 
 

 

Parenting help from Tower Hamlets 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Families Matter newsletter is packed full of 
useful information for parents on upcoming 
events, courses and discussion groups: 
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKTO
WERHAMLETS/bulletins/2fd8761  
You can also subscribe to have the bulletin sent 

to you directly by email. 

Greetings cards 
If your child designed a greetings card you 
should have received a proof copy of it and 
instructions on how to order your cards online. 
The deadline is Tuesday 30th November so 
don’t delay! Please don’t bring your orders and 
money into school as we cannot process them. 

They need to be done online. 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKTOWERHAMLETS/bulletins/2fd8761
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKTOWERHAMLETS/bulletins/2fd8761

